ROYAL GOVERNMENT OF BHUTAN

DZONGKHAG PROCUREMENT SECTION
PEMAGATSHEL

PG/PROC-03/2021-2022/ | 43 July 9, 2021

Yeshi Pemo Restuarant
Pema Gatshel, Bhutan

Subject: Letter of Intent

Sir/Madam,
This is to notfy you that, it is our intention to award the contract for your bid on

running the Dzongkhag Hospital Canteen for the financial year 2021-2022 against the
contract price (as per the price schedule) as corrected and modified in accordance

with the instruction to bidder.

Yours Sincerely

2

(Kunz y)

Chairman

Dzongkhag Tender Committee
Cc:

1. All DTC members, Pema Gatshel Dzongkhag Administration for information.
2. Office Copy.



